Pwyllgor Diwylliant, Cyfathrebu, y Gymraeg, Chwaraeon, a Chysylltiadau Rhyngwladol

_

Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, Sport, and International Relations Committee

Baroness Grey-Thompson

Chair

Brian Davies

Acting Chief Executive Officer

Sport Wales

Senedd Cymru

Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 ISN SeneddDiwylliant@senedd.cymru senedd.cymru/SeneddDiwylliant 0300 200 6565

Welsh Parliament

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 ISN SeneddCulture@senedd.wales senedd.wales/SeneddCulture 0300 200 6565

17 February 2023

Allegations surrounding the Welsh Rugby Union

Dear Tanni and Brian

Thank you for attending the Committee's meeting on 14 February 2023. The Committee, as ever, is grateful to you for your time to discuss this important issue. At the end of the meeting I advised that I would write to you to follow up on some matters raised during the meeting. These are outlined below.

Inclusive sport system summit

During the meeting, you noted that Sport Wales held a summit in December 2022 about promoting inclusive sport. The Committee would be grateful if you could provide a list of the organisations who attended that summit, as well as the agenda for it.

Allegations of inappropriate behaviour in other sports

The Committee would welcome an outline of the number of complaints or reports related to alleged misogyny, sexism, racism or homophobia received by Sport Wales involving other national governing bodies from the previous five years. This should include any assessments made by Sport Wales of any pattern to these allegations, and any action taken by Sport Wales.

Intervention powers

During the meeting, the role and power of Sport Wales to intervene in such instances was discussed extensively. The Committee would be grateful if you could outline in what circumstances Sport Wales would restrict the funding it provides to national governing bodies. Could you please outline what conditions are attached to the funding Sport Wales provides to national governing bodies?

I would be grateful if you could provide a response by 12.00 on Friday 3 March 2023.

Yours sincerely

Llyx Juh



Delyth Jewell MS Committee Chair

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg.

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English.

